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Presentation Regarding Formation of the Orcutt  
Community Services District (LAFCO 99-15) 

 
Dear Members of the Commission 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended the Commission conduct a public workshop regarding the proposed formation of a 
Community Services District in Orcutt, a proposal that will be formally heard at a future LAFCO 
meeting. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
At the request of residents of the community of Orcutt, the Board of Supervisors has adopted a 
resolution initiating the formation of a Community Services District (CSD) to provide local recreation, 
park, library and senior services. 
 
The County has contracted with David Taussig & Associates, Inc. to prepare a fiscal analysis of the 
proposed District.  That report is being refined for presentation to the Commission at a future meeting 
when the proposed formation will be heard. 
 
The August 3 workshop is intended to provide information regarding reasons for creating a CSD, 
present opportunities for the public to voice opinions and enable the members of the Commission to 
pose questions regarding the formation to the staff, County staff and proponents.  
 
The Commission may hear the formation in September or October, depending on when the fiscal 
analysis and proposed terms and conditions are available.   
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The workshop is structured as follows: 
 

1. Introduction by the LAFCO staff 

2. Presentation by the Orcutt CSD committee, representing the community. 

3. Presentation by the County Parks Department, which is overseeing the fiscal analysis and 
managing the overall formation  

4. Comments by members of the public 

5. Discussion and questions by members of the Commission 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the LAFCO office. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
BOB BRAITMAN 
Executive Officer 
 


